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June 8, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Brian Public School Families, 

 

As another school year ends, we are already busy planning for the new school year.  At Brian Public 

School we will be welcoming Mr. Kevin Freckelton to our administrative team as Principal beginning 

September 1, 2017.   Mr. Freckelton will be a great addition to our Brian PS family as he brings extensive 

experience as a principal, most recently at Forest Manor Public School.  Mr. Freckelton is a caring 

listener and an effective leader who looks forward to building positive relationships with the Brian 

community. 

 

Our current Principal, Mr. Paul Farrell, has been transferred to the position of Principal at J.B. Tyrrell Sr. 

Public School.  We thank Mr. Farrell for his compassion, energy, enthusiasm and tireless support of staff, 

students and parents at Brian.  He has consistently demonstrated his commitment to student success 

and well-being in all areas of school life.  We wish him well in this new phase of his career. 

 

Our current Vice-Principal, Mr. Bob Pelletier is retiring.   We thank Mr. Pelletier for his leadership of staff 

and students at Brian, especially through technology integration for enhanced learning. We will miss his 

great organizational skills, passion for music and dry sense of humour. We wish him well in the next 

exciting chapter of his life.   

 

The Vice-Principal position at Brian will not be replaced at this time. 

 

Sending best wishes to you and yours for health and happiness during the summer! 

  

Sincerely, 

 

     
Superintendent Beth Veale    Trustee Ken Lister 
 


